
TULARE COUNTY RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION  
EAST OROSI COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT WATER SUPPLY AND 

INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT (SCH #2023100252) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Notice of Public Meeting for this project, published on 
November 22, 2023, has been superseded, and the project was not considered by the Tulare County 
Board of Supervisors on December 5, 2023. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Tulare County acting as the Water System Administrator for the 
East Orosi Community Services District intends to adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) for 
the East Orosi Community Services District Water Supply and Infrastructure Project. The initial Notice 
of Intent was published on October 4, 2023 indicating a 30-day review period beginning October 4, 2023 
and ending on November 3, 2023. The comment period has been reopened for an additional 30-day 
review comment period beginning December 6, 2023 and ending on January 5, 2024. 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENT: The MND can be viewed at the Resource Management Agency 
office located at the address above; at the Orosi Branch Library at 12646 Avenue 416, Orosi, CA 93647; 
or on the County web site at: https://tularecounty.ca.gov/rma/planning-building/environmental-
planning/mitigated-negative-declarations/east-orosi-water-supply-project/.  
 
CONTACT FOR MORE INFORMATION: Gary Mills, Chief Environmental Planner at (559) 624-
7199 or GMills@tularecounty.ca.gov (para Español llame Brenda Alcantar (559) 624-7000). 
 
Any written comments on the MND should be sent to the Tulare County Resource Management Agency 
at the address noted above, to the attention of Gary Mills, Chief Environmental Planner. 
 
GARY MILLS, CHIEF ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNER 
REED SCHENKE, P.E., ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT OFFICER 
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